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[EXTERNAL]:	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board	licensing	exam
postponed	to	September	22,	2020

The	New	Jersey	Site	Remediation	Professional	Licensing	Board,	in	consideration
of	restrictions	on	gatherings	and	other	guidance	related	to	the	current	State	of
Emergency,	is	postponing	the	Licensed	Site	Remediation	Professional	(LSRP)
Licensing	Exam	that	was	rescheduled	for	June	17,	2020.	The	Exam	will	now	be
held	on	September	22,	2020.	The	Board	will	reassess	the	situation	closer	to	that
date	and	will	provide	updates	as	needed	to	Exam	candidates	via	email,	listervs	and
postings	on	the	Board	website.

The	Board	asks	that	Exam	candidates	rearrange	their	schedules	accordingly	and
make	every	effort	to	attend	the	September	22,	2020	Exam.	Candidates	with
conflicts	that	cannot	be	avoided	or	with	health-related	issues	should	contact	the
Board	via	email	at	SRPLBoardContact@dep.nj.gov	so	that	other	arrangements	can
be	made.

The	Exam	will	be	administered	using	appropriate	preventative	measures	and	in
adherence	to	social	distancing	guidelines.	More	information	about	administration
of	the	Exam	will	be	provided	to	approved	Exam	candidates	through	direct	email
correspondence	from	the	Board.

Update	your	subscriptions,	modify	your	password	or	email	address,	or	stop
subscriptions	at	any	time	on	your	Subscriber	Preferences	Page.	You	will	need	to
use	your	email	address	to	log	in.	If	you	have	questions	or	problems	with	the
subscription	service,	please	visit	Help.

This	service	is	provided	to	you	at	no	charge	by	New	Jersey	Department	of
Environmental	Protection.
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